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 Message From 20 22-202 3 President  Janet Craig  

 

Dear Friends of ERTA: 
 
I think for many of us the transition from summer to fall cannot come soon enough.  While the shift from 
ÓÕÍÍÅÒ ÔÏ ÆÁÌÌ ÉÓ ÏÎÅ ÏÆ ÍÙ ÆÁÖÏÒÉÔÅÓȟ )ȭÍ Á×ÁÒÅ ÔÈÁÔ ÎÏÔ ÅÖÅÒÙÏÎÅ ÌÏÖÅÓ ÔÈÅ ÓÈÏÒÔÅÒ ÄÁÙÓ ÏÒ ÔÈÅ ÒÅÔÕÒÎ ÔÏ 
normal work and school schedules. As a self-professed fall obsessive, I love that autumn calls us to engage 
in new activities. These include returning to school, sporting events, reunions, and other social events like 
a visit to a pumpkin patch and eating a sausage burger at the Westside Nut Club Fall Festival (sorry but I 
am just not into eating a brain sandwich, even though my mother said it would make me smarter). 
 
I am writi ng this article before I attend the IRTA Fall Conference in Montgomery, Indiana, on Sept. 21. 
Hopefully, I can bring back some news regarding IRTA and our pension.  
 
Our ERTA members are an integral part of our organization, especially in volunteering for different 
events. The ERTA Board and I want to thank you for your important volunteer contribut ions throughout 

the year. During the December 8 meeting/ luncheon, we will ask you to fill out 
a form of your volunteer hours. Your contribution s and your precious time to 
provide volunteer service on behalf of ERTA is much appreciated. 

 
I was amazed at the Frog Follies volunteer turnout on both Friday and Saturday. This project was a huge 
success due to ÂÏÔÈ *ÉÍ 3ÈÁÒÐȭÓ ÌÅÁÄÅÒÓÈÉÐ ÁÎÄ organizational skills, and the giving of your precious time 
as volunteers. 
 
Remember to save the October 13 date when we will gather together to celebrate our 60th Anniversary. 
ERTA has existed since 1962 with Alma Martin serving as the first president. Come and join us as we 
celebrate and honor all the past and present retirees who have made us to where we are today.  
 
As a retired Art teacher, I found this quote by Stanley Horowitz, which I wrote 
down in a journal book.  ȰWinter is an etching , spring a watercolor , summer an oil painting , and autumn 
a mosaic ÏÆ ÔÈÅÍ ÁÌÌȢȱ This quote sums up everything I love about living in Southern Indiana, where we 
get to experience all four seasons 
 
Wishing each of you joy  in the autumn season ahead. 
 
Warmly,  
Jan 
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Message From  202 2-202 3 President -Elect  Doris Beard  
 

Happy Anniversary, ERTA!  Come help us celebrate the 60th anniversary of the Evansville 

Retired Teachers Association on Thursday, October 13, at Embrace Church.  Darla 

Olberding will be speaking on the history of ERTA.  Several of our former presidents will 

be reminiscing on their year as president.  A few other surprises are in store for our 

members.   

 

Veterans Day is coming up on November 11. Veterans 

Day is observed annually on November 11. Itôs a holiday honoring men and 

women who have served in the U.S. armed forces, on the anniversary of the end 

of World War I.  We will recognize our members who have served in the 

military.  Thank you for your service. 

 

Our meeting for Evansville Retired Teachers Association is at noon on Thursday, 

October 13, at Embrace Church, located at 6300 Washington Avenue. Come 

early for social time at 11:30 am.  Lunch is being prepared by the Golden Corral.   

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
ERTA CALENDAR  

October  2022 -May 2023  
   

IRTA Legislative Committee ...........................................................................October 5  
October Board Meeting ................................................................................... October 6 
October Luncheon/Program ï 60th Anniversary ............................................October 13  
December Gazette Articles to D. Luck ...................................................... November 11   
December Board Meeting ........................................................................... December 1  
December Luncheon .................................................................................. December 8  
Legislative Brunch Indianapolis .............................................................................. TBA 
March Newsletter Articles to Diana Luck .................................................... February 10 
March Board Meeting ....................................................................................... March 2  
March Luncheon/Program ................................................................................ March 9  
May Newsletter Articles to Diana Luck .............................................................. April 14  
USI Scholarship Banquet .............................................................................. April - TBA  
UE Scholarship Banquet ............................................................................... April - TBA  
May Board Meeting .............................................................................................. May 4  
May Luncheon/Program .....................................................................................May 11 
IRTA Representative Assemby, Indianapolis ......................................................... June  

 

 

October  Luncheon Menu:  
 
Sliced Roast Beef in Au Jus 
Chicken and Dumplings 
Mashed Potatoes/Gravy 
Green Beans 
Glazed Carrots 
Salad/Dressings 
Rolls/Butter 
Desserts 
Beverages 
 

Facebo ok by 
Doris Beard :  

Search 
Evansville 

Retired 
Teachers 

Association  
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Message From  2022 -2023 Membership Chairman Janet Leist ner  

 
Membership Reminders 

We had a record number of members last year and want to continue that again this year.  If you have not renewed your 

membership, you may use the link below to complete your membership online or use the form if you wish to print it 

out.  We will also have copies available at the October luncheon.  Be sure to complete your membership form by 

October 10, 2022, (or at October 13 luncheon) to ensure that your contact information is updated and to continue 

receiving the emails and newsletters.  We have added a field for birthday month and day (do not need year) so that we 

can celebrate birthdays throughout the year. 

Please let us know if you need assistance with the membership form. 

Click the link below to complete your ERTA 2022-23 Membership. 

ERTA Membership Link  

If you wish to print and mail the form, please use the form below.  

 
EVANSVILLE RETIRED TEACHERS ASSOCIATION 

2022-2023 Membership Dues  
 

Name___________________________________________________________Date_________________ 
                    Last                                     First                                      MI  
 
Address______________________________________________________________________________ 
                     Street                                                                          City                              State        Zip 
 
Phone (___) ____________________________Email__________________________________________ 
 
Cell (___)_______________________________ Birthday - Month/Day ___________________________ 
 
Amount Pd. 

Retired Teacher--$15 (2022 new retirees ς free)  

Associate Member--$10    

Additional Scholarship Fund Donation   

TOTAL  $________                                      CHECK #________ 

 
Make checks payable to:  EVANSVILLE RETIRED TEACHERS ASSOCIATION (ERTA) 
 
Mail to:  Lynn Arteberry, 3399 Westhampton Dr., Newburgh, IN 47630 
 

 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScwWj6HPjiko825h90Zdhsh2FmqCQ1eW1nlsT54D4PWBtEdyA/viewform
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Frog Follies 2022 

We enjoyed lots of smiles from volunteers and participants at Frog Follies.  Special thanks to our members and 

families for working the registration and tee shirt tables.  The funds that ERTA receives for working this event 

will be placed in our Special Projects Funds to be donated to a nonprofit organization chosen by the 

immediate Past President.  Special thanks to Jim Sharp who organizes our work for this event and to Darla 

Olberding for organizing the great lunch. 
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